
AFSC Call for Participation 
For Faculty Senate, 10 July 2018 

▪ The Assessment Facilitation Steering Committee has a call 
for new members. There are three open seats on the 
Assessment Facilitation Steering Committee in the 2018-19 
Academic Year. The Assessment Facilitation Steering 
Committee (AFSC) is a university standing committee that is 
led by faculty and charged with advising the Provost on 
matters related to university assessment processes related 
to student learning outcomes for general education 
(GELOs), undergraduate (ULOs) and graduate degree 
programs, and minor and certificate programs. Typically the 
AFSC meets monthly during the regular academic terms. 

▪ Assessment Kickoff and Planning meeting to be held on 
Friday, September 21 from 9:30am-2:30 pm during the 
Faculty welcome week. See 12 June 2018 email from Dr. 
Baumgartner. 

▪ Potential AFSC members are reviewed for recommendation 
to the Provost by the faculty senate executive committee. 

 


